
From: Deborah Castles
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Cheung, Robert
Subject: FW: Fuel Leak Case No R079
Date: Monday, December 07, 2009 2:45:10 PM

Steven:  It has been over 60 days since AMEC prepared and uploaded responses to the 7/13/09
directive.  We haven't been notified of a meeting date ( per our request in September and October) nor
have we received a written response from ACEH.  Will you please provide me an update of when a
written response will be delivered and when a meeting can be scheduled?  Thank you, Deborah
Castles

From: Deborah Castles 
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2009 1:38 PM
To: 'Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health'
Cc: 'Cheung, Robert'; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Terry McGrath
Subject: FW: Fuel Leak Case No R079

Steven:
 
1. Terry McGrath's email is terry@mcgrathproperties.com;
2. Our meeting request is as stated in the 9/30/09 request of Robert Cheung ( attached) and reiterated
on 10/22/09 by me.  We have abandoned any hope  of scheduling a meeting with ACEH to discuss a
possible school use of the site for the foreseeable future.
3.  We request that ACEH review the ACEH letter and be prepared to discuss its contents with Robert
Cheung, Terry McGrath and myself in the month of November.  As stated in Mr. Cheung's email, the
approach of the winter weather season makes the scheduling of this discussion sooner rather than
later makes the scheduling of our meeting a critical path conversation.
 
Thank you, Deborah Castles 

From: Cheung, Robert [mailto:Robert.Cheung@amec.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2009 5:35 PM
To: steven.plunkett@acgov.org
Cc: Deborah Castles; Gallardo, Susan
Subject: Fuel Leak Case No R079

Good afternoon Mr. Plunkett,
 
On behalf of 1001 42nd Street, LLC, AMEC Geomatrix has prepared for your review the attached
responses to comments, which were presented in the Alameda County Environmental Health
(ACEH) directive letter dated July 13, 2009.  The attachment also includes a Work Plan to
perform vacuum extraction pilot test studies.  As indicated in my voice message to you, these
documents are DRAFTS as we would like to get your feedback on the technical responses and
proposed actions before we finalize the documents.   Because the winter season is approaching,
AMEC recommends that the proposed actions described in our responses be completed as soon as
possible.  As such, we are available to discuss at your earliest convenience.  
 
Respectfully,
 
 
Robert H. Cheung | Senior Toxicologist Risk Assessor
AMEC Geomatrix, Inc.
2101 Webster Street, Suite 1200 | Oakland, CA  94612
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The materials transmitted by this electronic mail are confidential, are only for the use of the intended recipient,
and may also be subject to applicable privileges. Any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this
communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify
the sender. Please also remove this message from your hard drive, diskette, and any other storage device.
 
The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity
to whom it is addressed. 
Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged
information. 
If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy
or print its contents. 
If you receive this e-mail in error, please notify the sender by reply e-mail and
delete and destroy the message.
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